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NIGHTTIME LANE CLOSURES 
ON STATE ROAD 953/NW 42ND AVENUE (LEJEUNE ROAD) 

AT THE INTERSECTIONS OF NW 25TH STREET AND NW 26TH STREET 
 

Commencing Thursday, November 20, 2003 at 10:00 p.m. through Friday, November 21, 2003 at 5:30 
a.m.:  As part of the Miami Intermodal Center Program, there will be intermittent lane closures on SR-953/NW 
42nd Avenue (LeJeune Road) at the intersections of NW 25 Street and NW 26 Street during non-peak hours 
from 10:00 P.M. to 5:30 A.M.  These lane closures are due the restoration of the pavement conditions by 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc (Mastec North America).  This work will be performed during the night 
in order to lessen the impact on the traveling motorists.  
 
 
Nearby business interests and residents affected by construction of the Miami Intermodal Center and other nearby 
construction projects will receive periodic Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) bulletins giving road closure information and 
suggesting alternate routes. This information is being provided by the One Stop Shop Traffic Information Program 
sponsored by the Florida Department of Transportation and its partnering agencies Miami-Dade County, Miami-Dade 
Aviation Department, Miami International Airport, Miami-Dade Expressway Authority, Tri-Rail, Miami-Dade Transit, 
Miami-Dade Office of Public Transportation Management, Cities of Miami, Hialeah, Miami Springs and Virginia 
Gardens, and local Utilities.  
  
Thank you for your patience while we work to improve the roadways in this area. For more information about 
construction impacts, please contact the MIC Senior Comprehensive Community Awareness Program Coordinator, Liz 
Fernandez at (305) 219-9039, lfernandez@c3ts.com, or the MIC CAP Office at (305) 870-7888.  For additional 
information about the MIC Program, please go to www.micdot.com or contact the MIC Public Affairs Program Manager, 
Ric Katz  at (305) 573-4455. 
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The above information is subject to change if the contractor’s schedule is altered due to unexpected 
circumstances. 


